
Setting Up Low Balance E-mail Notifications In Family Access 

 

 
 

 

• Log into Skyward Family via the District website 

• Click on “E-mail Notifications” link 
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• Click on “Change My Notifications” 
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• Click check box to mark “Receive Notifications when Food Service Balance is Under $10.00” 

• Click “Save” 

• You may now log out of Family Access 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


